
Dear members of the Senate Finance and Public Administration Committee,
 
I strongly support Senator Madigan’s Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding
for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill 2013.  Gender selected abortion should be
considered completely abhorrent in a civilised society.  No-one should have the right to
choose




